(Typewritten) (To Dr. Brockbank of Manchester)

From the Regius Professor Medicine, Oxford.
July 20th, 1906.

Dear Brockbank: -

Thank you so much for the volume with which I am delighted. It
1s a great credit to you and to the Infimary. I am much interested
in your sketch of Ferrier, which is the best I have seen. What an
enterprising fellow he was and far ahead of his day and generation.
His Illustrations of Sterne is a favourite book of mine.

Sincerely yours,

Wim Osler
per
H.8.
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